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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 4/19/2012 

Re: Theresa Calvert 
428 W Main St 
PO Box 109 
Morristown, OH 43759 

Docketing Case No.: 11-346-EL-SSO 

Notes: 
Dear PUCO, You are at this time considering a rate increase for AEP. I would 
like you to know that when you okayed the rate increase for one month, my 
electric bill doubled. That is more than is suggested in the article on your web 
page. During this time when most people are stuggling to pay their bills and buy 
food any increase should not be allowed. I can not afford to pay a bill that is 
going to double and I know other people feel the same way. I ask that you give 
serious thought to the people who are on fixed income or working at a minimum 
wage jobs before you grant the Electric Companies any increase in rates. 

Thank You, Theresa Calvert 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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